July 22, 1953

.00 m:.suu Associate Director

Mr. Click Relander ;
Route 3 Box 146 \
Yakima, Wn.

Dear friend Click:

Your copy of the Heritage has gone forward and
probably will reach you with this letter.

I received the copies of the Republic and even
went so far as to read your articles. It certainly is a
very fine piece of work. I also received the copy of The
Ellensburg Record and have ordered twenty—five copies for
binding purposes.

I felt I was very fortunate in having a chance
to sit down for a visit with you at Olympia because we
have not been able to visit together for some time. I
hope we may have a chance to do this again.

Yours very truly,

lpech Zygee

CHAPIN D. FOSTER, Director
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